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RSIPF investigates the suspicious death in Malaita Province 
 
 
Police investigators at Auki Police Station in Malaita Province are investigating the 
suspicious death of a 26-year-old male person found lying along Sasafa riverbank in 
North Malaita on 7 January 2023. 
  
Provincial Police Commander (PPC) Malaita Province Superintendent Leslie Kili says, 
“An initial report states that the deceased was found by villagers residing near the river 
bank after he went missing from his home village on 1 January 2023.” 
 
“Two suspects are currently under police custody for questioning as investigation 
continues,” PPC Kili adds. 
 
 “I appeal to the relatives of the deceased to refrain from taking possible retaliation and 
allow police to continue with their investigation. Members of the communities around the 
area of incident who may have any information in relation to the sad incident to come 
forward and assist police with investigation.” 
 
 

//End// 
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RSIPF Media Unit:  

24016 or 23800 Ext 239 

 

Email: 

rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb 

 

 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established in 

1954.  Its mission is ‘To provide a safe and peaceful Solomon Islands 

by strengthening relationships with the community’.  The RSIPF 

strive to provide efficient and effective policing services for the 

Solomon Islands and expect RSIPF officers to adhere to the RSIPF 

values. 

 

For ongoing news and information, please go to www.rsipf.gov.sb 
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Follow us on Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rsipf 
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